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Senator Scofield. Senator B yars, pl e a se . Senat o r Pirsch.
Senator N c Far land, t he house i s u n der c a l l . Senator Robak.
Senator Noore, would you check in, please. Senator Schmit,
Senator Peterson, Senator NcFarland. Senator Robak. Se n a t or
Ashford. S e nator Bernard-Stevens. A roll call vote has been
requested. Proceed with the roll call, Nr. Clerk.

CLERK: (Roll call vote read. See pages 2246-47 of t he
Legislative Journal.) 26 ayes, 11 n ays, Nr . Pr e s i d ent.

SPEAKER BARRETT: The amendment is adopted. The call is raised.
Anything further on the bill?

CIERK: Nr. President, Senator Noore would move to amend.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Senator Noore.

SENATOR NOORE: This amendment, quite simply what it would do is
fully fund a request to reroof a building at the State Fair. I
mean this as serious because I think the roof needs to be built.
We are going so good today, we can't say no to anything. We are
going to continue...we can't say no to any capital construction
requests, you know. It is going to be awful hard f or me t o
stand up here again the rest of the session and say there is not
enough money to fund Commonwealth, and there is not enough money
for aquaculture and protocol and other stuff like that, but even
though I'd really like to run this amendment because the
building was built in 1913. If the building falls down, we ar e
going to s pend several million dollars to rebuild it, we would
like to...you know several hundred thousand people go through
that building every year. Probably more people go through that
building than the Nead facility Senator Schmit talked to or the
facility...that more people run through this building than the
pigs go through Bernard-Stevens building we just built t he r e ,

make the motion?

but I ask to withdraw the amendment.

SPEAKER BARRETT: It is withdrawn.

CLERK: I have nothing further on the bill, Nr. President.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you. S e n ator Warner , would you care t o

SENATOR WARNER: Nr. President, I'd move that LB 814 be advanced
to E 6 R Initial.
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